


Have marques carry our information that week as well. We are putting a window display in the window at the ofd Looks
Hardware store 2 weeks before the show. Paul ordered binder clips for me to hold quilts on the outside railing of the
deck of the windmill. They will only be up there is the weather is good. Those clips are very sturdy and will hold better
than the clothespins that we used for our advertising photo when they only needed to be there for 15 minutes. The St
Johr's mission group will have a booth at the civic center on Saturday along with Sister of St. Joseph. The Heart of the
Valley Senior Service Club will be providing donuts, sandwiches and drinks on Saturday from 9-3. On Friday from 12:30
to 1:45, there will be a book signing at the library. Author Gini Athey, will be signing her novel "Quilts Galore” If you are
working for the windmill, know that if people want to leave and come back the same day without paying, they will need
to get their hand stamped before leaving. That notice will be posted on all the doors. Need helpers for the day. We
have 2 shifts each day: 8-12:30 and 12:30 til 4.

lanet Verstegen will be coming for a visit for most of April into the first week of May. She would like to get together will
the windmill group and the garden club. We hope to do this with both groups together. She wili also be working every
morning of the quilt show.

We sent old Current newspapers to Freedom Historical Society. They asked if they could cut things out of them. As long
as they are on mico-film, we will give them permission to cut out whatever they want. Virgie got a Little Chute Lumber
and Fuel Co apron and a pin and button from 1976 and 1936.

Candy bars—Checked with Serogies to see if they could do our logo in chocolate. They will get back to him. Dennis Graf
got Stroopwafels for us to try. He is checking with the company on the back on pricing. They will get back to him.

May meeting to tour the Kaukauna Library. Carocl will set up an appointment for us.
State Historical member will be speaking from 2-3:30 on April 9 at the Appleton Library.
Meeting adjourned at 6:40.

Respectfully Submitted
Elien Mischier, Secretary
Littie Chute Historical Society



